
Susan Babb
Topsham
LD 1149
I urge a vote against requiring a photo ID for identification for the purpose of voting. 
Identification has already been used when registering to vote. This sets up 
unnecessary barriers for voting. Absentee voting would be impacted negatively. My 
mother when she was alive relied on absentee voting. She could not drive but she 
could easily vote absentee. This law would make that ease almost impossible.
Proponents allege that there is great voter fraud. There is no substantial proof of this 
and this bill sets up to create more barriers for challenged populations.
Please vote against it.
Thank you.


